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Ottawa, March 9, 1912.

Sir,

I beg to acknowledge your letter of the loth.

ultimo and to inform you that application has been made

to the Department of the Interior for the exchange of land

desired by the Indiane of the Fine River Indian Reserve

on the west shore of Lake Winnipegosis, which was recommenda¬

by yourself.

Your obedient servant,

or

Assistant Deputy and Secretary.

Glen Campbell, Esq.,

Chief Inspector of Indian Agencies,

Winnipeg, Man.

L'œuvre.
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